
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Bishop Belleau School Students Receive “Warm” 
Donation 
November 5, 2021 
 
Bishop Belleau School (BBS) is the lucky recipient of beautiful winter goods, including 
winter coats, hats, gloves and mittens, generously donated by Dumoulin’s in Timmins. 
Dumoulin’s, Northern Ontario Finest Outdoor Enthusiasts, is known as the store for the 
way you like to live, and they have shown their incredible commitment to the 
community through this donation. 
  
As Bishop Belleau School is located in Moosonee, these goods needed to be shipped 
to the school by train.   Ontario Northland stepped up to this challenge and offered to 
cover the fee for all shipping costs.  Rob Lecours, Supervisor Express Freight with 
Ontario Northland, commented ”Ontario Northland is always looking to help make a 
difference in local communities and region we serve. We are pleased to support the 
complementary shipping of winter garments to Bishop Belleau Catholic School.” The 
shipping fees were graciously waived by Ontario Northland Passenger Services.  
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Director of Education, remarked “On behalf of the Northeastern 
Catholic District School Board and the Bishop Belleau School community, I would like 
extend our sincere message of gratitude to Dumoulin’s and Ontario Northland for 
their respective donations and generous support for the students at Bishop Belleau 
School.  We are overwhelmed by this kind gesture and we know that our students will 
benefit greatly because of these donations.” 
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For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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